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              May 2015 

Heavenôs Saints Motorcycle Ministry  
International Ministry Headquarters 

PO Box 1317,  Elfers, FL  34680 

OFFICE/FAX: 727-457-HSEZ (4739) 

Email:  hqhsmm@gmail.com 

www.heavenssaints.com 

 

From the International President: 

     

So here you are a patch holder in a Motorcycle Ministry. What to do next? Well, I'll ride around to M/C events and/or 

Churches and represent. Represent for Jesus and my organization...  

 
Time goes by and you pick up another member, great! More time goes by and you pick up more members, we call them 

Brothers and Sisters. Good stuff so far.  Now as a small group you're riding together, sharing your lives with each other, 

sharing your love for God with each other, things are good.  Maybe it's time to form a Chapter of our own. Hey!! Great 
Idea! 

 

Well, that was us in Florida around 1994. In 2000 we formed a Chapter, six years after the first patch ever came to South 
Florida. Our group of 7 Men and a few wives grew close. Rode together, Ministered, laughed, cried, got caught in storms 

together; get the picture? We even argued between us, offended each other, yes we did. Got angry over stupid things. As 

President you're learning how to handle it all.  

 
And then the unthinkable happens. You don't expect it, it's the furthest thing from your mind. Too busy dealing with hurts, 

offenses, silly disagreements, etc... But it happens. It happened to me. I never thought this could happen, talk about being 

blindsided, now what!?! As President of a Chapter I now have to deal with this??? 
One of my Brothers, whom I cried with, rode with, ministered with, even argued with, died. Right there in Church on a 

Sunday morning. Sitting just 2 rows in front of me. Heart attack. Just fell asleep, fell onto the floor and walked on with 

Jesus. 

 
One week later we're sharing at the funeral about the Brotherôs life. The disagreements you once had seem so far away 

now and trivial. The Joy you saw in his face, while leading someone to Christ stands out now. As you fight back the tears, 

because you're gonna miss him, you can't help but think-was the arguing so important. Was my self-centeredness running 
my life that I missed many important times? 

 

Us patch holders have an awesome responsibility to our Brothers and Sisters. What's important to them should be 
important to us. Lift your Brothers up.  Especially Officers, SERVE your family like they might not be there tomorrow. 

 

ML&R,  

Zman 
 

PS. Big Mikeôs walking with King Jesus. Still Missed. 

 
 

 

mailto:hqhsmm@gmail.com
http://www.heavenssaints.com/
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Greetings and Salutations: 

Praying this article finds you all happy and healthy. 
 

Galatians 5:13 ñFor you were called to freedom, brothers. Only do not use your 

freedom as an opportunity for the flesh, but through love serve one another.ò 

 
As I read that verse over and over again I am enlightened by the way I see HSMM  

Chapters going out and about doing the Father's Good work. Not that we are  

looking for "Atta Boys" or a reward but by just the fact that we want to make  
a difference in people's lives, to serve an awesome God who pressed upon our  

hearts to go out onto the highways and into cities and proclaim His Holy Name. 

To let people see in us a difference that Love, just a glimpse of love can change 
a personôs heart.  

 

I see Chapters in ANY weather feeding the homeless, putting clothes on their 

backs, hugging and loving on them.   Chapters, going into prisons to let them  
inside know that there is indeed a better way to live and that Jesus can change 

them forever. Serving one another. To God we are all the same, there is no lower or higher being, ALL EQUAL. I count it 

all joy to be able to serve alongside my Brothers and Sisters in the HSMM. It warms my heart that to know that we have 
each otherôs backs. That we lift up and not tear down (Well, we shouldn't be; if you are STOP IT) 

 

Lend a hand, look for an opportunity to share the Gospel of Jesus Christ, go out and about, believe me you won't have to 
go far. The HSMM bylaws are the BIBLEðTHE WHOLE BIBLE, not just bits and pieces-or the good, fun parts, the 

whole book in its entirety. Don't break it up into little bits and pieces to suit you or your agenda. Read it, take it all in, it's 

our love story from our Father. 

 
With much love and respect,  

Donna Z 

 
 

From the International Treasurer: 
 

Brothers and Sisters ;  I Pray that all is well with you and I am looking forward to what Our LORD 
and SAVIOR  has in mind for us next. We must Always remember to be Faithful and Keep HIM  

First and allow HIM to be in charge !  Thank You All for keeping us in your Prayers in the loss of  

my brideôs mom , it has been hard but HE will take us through it. And Yes , she was a child of God. 
  

In His Service 

God bless, 

Deadeye, HSMM  Int. Treasurer 

  
  

Luke 12:22-29 
And He said to His disciples, ñFor this reason I say to you, do not worry about your life, as to what you will eat; nor for 

your body, as to what you will put on. For life is more than food, and the body more than clothing? Consider the ravens, 

for they neither sow nor reap; they have no storeroom nor barn, and yet God feeds them; how much more valuable you 

are than the birds! And which of you by worrying can add a single hour to his lifeôs span? If then you cannot do even a 
very little thing, why do you worry about other matters? Consider the lilies, how they grow: they neither toil nor spin; but 

I tell you, not even Solomon in all his glory clothed himself like one of these. But if God so clothes the grass in the field, 

which is alive today and tomorrow is thrown into the furnace, how much more will He clothe you? You men of little faith! 
And do not seek what you will eat and what you will drink, and do not keep worrying. 
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Lady  Saints  Corner     
My Baby Daddy 
 

Surely by now, all are familiar with the phrase, ñmy baby daddyò.  In a sporadic moment or an uncommitted fling, a 

young lady will give birth to a baby that she alone will tend to for the rest of her life.  It is now an ever deepening problem 
evident by the lack of morality in our seemingly Godless and accountability free society. 

 

However, I believe that we are dealing with this very problem in our own lives only on a spiritual level. John 8:44 says, 
ñYe are of your father the devil, and the lusts of your father ye will do. He was a murderer from the beginning, and abode 

not in the truth, because there is no truth in him. When he speaketh a lie, he speaketh of his own: for he is a liar, and the 

father of it.ò 

 
We know that Jesus was speaking to those that wanted to stone the woman caught in the act of adultery so we may not 

understand how the above verse pertains to us.  I mean, after alléwe arenôt the sinnersé.we are the saved, the Christians, 

the church, right?   
 

Woman that do not have a husband but do have a ñbaby daddyò do not have the same rights and benefits that a woman 

married to her childrenôs father would have.  There are benefits and provisions that come with a committed, sanctified, 

marital relationship.  The Word of God tells us that the saved are the Bride of Christ having entered into a committed and 
sanctified blood covenant.  We have certain benefits and privileges due to that covenant.   The fruit from this relationship 

includes joy, peace, soundness of mind, and surety to name just a few.   

 
When we allow Satan to plant in us untruthful seeds such as depression, anxiety, fear, doubt, and unforgivingness we 

allow something to be formed in us that is not a sanctified life form.  If we feed that and allow it to grow it will bring forth 

things in our lives that we will be tending to for the rest of our lives.  Donôt allow the father of all lies to enter your mind 
and consummate an unhealthy relationship that will develop and take on life.  Instead, commit yourselves wholly unto 

God and enjoy ALL the benefits of your promise.   Joy, peace, soundness of mind, faith, patience, happinessé.these are 

the ñchildrenò or fruit of a blessed relationship. Depression, fear, anxiety, doubt, worry, unforgivingnesséall these things 

are not of THE Fatherébut they are from the ñfatherò mentioned in John 8. We want the things in our lives to testify of 
our Father and not a ñbaby daddyò. 

 

Be blessed!  Love you all and see you in next month!  Donôt forget to bring your chapterôs basket to auction off at the 
Rally.  See you ladies at the ladies meetings on Saturday! 

 

Love and hugs, 
Shellie Creasy 

 

 

CANADA  

 

× CANADA NATIONAL REPORT  
 

Hello everyone.  

 
The prison teams all have a good report with much discussion about our Lord and saviour Jesus Christ.  

 

Wow can you believe that the Friends and Family Rally is next month. Hoping that everyone can make it. Itôs always a 
great time.   Looking forward to reading the newsletter to see what the Lord is doing in all the chapters.  

 

God Bless to all our Brothers and Sisters in the Heavenôs Saints.  

<>< Tim Carson ><> 
Canadian National President 

Heavens Saints Motorcycle Ministry 
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× London Ontario Canada 
 

Blessings on all of our brothers and sisters in ministry.  We all share in a great burden to reach the world with the Gospel 

and it is in great thanks to Facebook that we can see the work of each other and the many ways that we are takin' it to the 
streets.  

 

In London we are fortunate to continue to have The Room on a primary street in the city that is regularly viewed as one 

teeming with homelessness, drugs, and prostitution.  And we love them.  We have coffee with them.  We give them the 
hope that only comes through Christ.  So much of what we do is about building relationships with people and letting them 

know that they matter. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

As the weather warms up, finally, we begin to see our 

motorcycles parked out front of The Room which is 
always a draw for passers-by.  And the number of fellow 

bikers we see is encouraging - from independents to the 

major clubs.  Some don't know who we are or what is 
going on, but more and  more know us and know that we 

stand on His Word.  From that, we will not waiver!  A 

few of us recently attended a club party that drew an 
estimated 300 guests, from 15 different clubs - 1%er and 

otherwise.  We are grateful to be welcomed into their 

world with the understanding and recognition that we 

walk very different paths, yet can be called upon in times 
of physical or spiritual need as a brother. 

 

In addition to a couple Biker Sundays over the summer, we will be hosting out 3rd Annual Show and Shine on June 6th 
which is a big draw in the community and we have found our way on to the event lists of other clubs who will be 

attending this year.  Please lift the Saints up in prayer for this date - it's a short one, but it's busy, and meet many people 

who just need a listening ear...and true hope. 

 
Be blessed as you bless on others. 

HSMM London 

 
www.hsmmlondon.com 

www.facebook.com/hsmmlondon 

 

× South Shore Ontario Canada 
 

× Windsor Ontario Canada 
 

 

 

 

http://www.hsmmlondon.com/
http://www.facebook.com/hsmmlondon
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UNITED STATES 

 

 
× Alabama, Phenix City/Georgia, Columbus 

 

× Arizona, Globe 

 

× Florida, Emerald Coast 

 

× Florida, Gulf Coast 
 

× Florida, Northwest 
                                              

× Florida, Tampa Bay 

 

× Georgia, Albany 

 

× Georgia, Chattahoochee 
 

Greetings from the Chattahoochee Chapter located in beautiful North Georgia.   
 

We were chartered last year and have been finding our bearings as a ministry to this 

region.  Our chapter is named Chattahoochee because the Chattahoochee River 
crosses boundaries, it is regional and not focused on a particular city.  The 

Chattahoochee River begins in our county, but flows into the Gulf Coast thus 

touching many cities as it flows while mixing and mingling with many other waters 
(chapters) flowing as one. Though each tributary has its own characteristics (or DNA) 

when the river finally reaches the gulf it is one, and indistinguishable from 

the individual origin. That's our goal and vision in a nutshell. 

 
We have great plans for an annual project that we will do in August or September and 

are very excited about it.  We will share more details along with the primary focus at 

the next news letter and at the rally.  
  

We want to show the love of God to a lost and dying world, work in unity with our local chapters to minister to the community 

and to show the glory of the Lord in all that we do and say. We have been active in our participation with other chapters 
and benefit rides for various causes. 

  

We can't wait until the rally this year and are really looking forward to spending time with all the Saints. 

God Bless and see you in June in Helen, GA (right in our backdoor).  Mike and I are very excited about the opportunities that are 
before our local chapter. 

 

Best Regards, 
Susan E. Martin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chapters ï we need your information to 

have a good newsletter! Thanks to you 

who responded, but only 30% to 40% of 

our chapters report. We would like to 

hear from the rest of you. Presidents, if 

you donôt have the time to write an 

article, please appoint someone in your 

chapter to be responsible each quarter.     
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× Georgia, Cumming 

 
Happy Spring to All!  We hope everyone had a blessed Easter, celebrating the resurrection of our Lord & Savior, Jesus 

Christ, and that you were surrounded by family & friends to share this miracle of God.   
  

Here in Cumming, GA, weôve began to make plans for the summer and riding together as often as we can.  Weôve been 

visiting different churches on Sundays, going out to eat and attending local events wearing our vests, increasing awareness 

of HSMM as several people always ask about our patches.  Our primary goal as a chapter is to reach out to the local 
community, spreading the message and assisting those in need.   

  

We are grateful to have George back home, especially Angie.  She is a strong woman who has been through a lot but 
shares her blessings and faith with joy.  At the last chapter meeting, Gary, who was the current VP & Chaplain, nominated 

George to take over the VP position until next election.  We voted & George accepted the position.  We know he will do a 

good job as VP & we are thankful to Gary for his service for the last 10 months.  Now Gary will have more time serve as 
Chaplain, which is what he wants to do.   

  

Some of our outreach includes volunteering at Good News at Noon, a homeless shelter that doesnôt just provide basic 

necessities; each Thursday evening, a Bible Study is held after the meal is served.  Lunch is served daily at the shelter and 
Little John attends at least twice a week to visit with the permanent residents and those just passing through.   

Additionally, Angela works at a nursing home & on Casual Fridays, she wears a HSMM shirt or jacket and many people 

ask her about the patches and she explains who we are and our purpose to spread the message of our Lord to both 
residents, fellow staff members and visitors/residentôs family.  

  

Geri is busy taking care of her husband and we ask for prayers to heal Benny, who has been in the hospital several times 
during the past year.  Benny is a good, kind, Christian man and we pray he will get better soon.  He was a member of the 

Heavenôs Saints until his health issues got worse. 

  

Due to scheduling conflicts, Little John was the only member of our chapter who was able to go to Daytona Bike Week.  
He says words cannot describe the blessings he received on that trip.  

 

Of course, we are all looking forward to the Friends & Family Rally coming up in June...we are thrilled that it is being 
held in Helen which is a short drive for us.  We have sold all of our tickets for the chopper drawing add the ladies have 

been busy working on the Basket to auction for the Womenôs Ministry so we are ready for the rally.  See you there, travel 

with care and may the good Lord protect you with his grace. 

  
With Love & Respect, 

Cumming Chapter HSMM 

Johnnie, George, Gary, Angela, Angie & Geri 
  

ñFor as we have many members in one body, and all members have not the same office: So we, being many, are one body 

in Christ, and every one members one of another.ò  Romans 12: 4-5 
  

× Georgia, Dahlonega 

 
Greetings Fellow Saints, 

 

The Lord is Glorified in North Georgia, what a ride it has been thus far.  We have seen God change lives and Move 
Mountains on the journey we have traveled so far in 2015.  Weôve been able to serve alongside of Jesus in so many 

places. I canôt wait to see what He has for us the rest of this year.  We are growing in numbers as well as in His Spirit as 

we share the gospel of Jesus Christ in all we do.  We are looking forward to the Rally in June to see our HSMM family 

and friends. 
 

Moving the Kingdom Forward with the Love of Jesus Christ, 

Tracie Stanfield 
Secretary ï Dahlonega Chapter HSMM 
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× Georgia, Monroe 
 

× Georgia, North East 
 

Hello from Northeast Georgia, 

 

We are well under way in our riding season here in Northeast Georgia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are so excited about the National  

Rally being held here in Helen this year. 

 See everyone in June. 

 

Love in Christ, 

Laura Lutz, Secretary 
 

 

× Georgia, Valdosta  

 

× Georgia, Waycross  
 

× Georgia, West Central  
 
Wow.  It's hard to believe it's already been 3 months. This year has kicked off to a great start.  The Officer's Meeting was 

great. What a blessing.   

 
We've had a couple chances to attend local churches to meet and greet fellow bikers and to let the communities know who 

we are and what we stand for.  Already one festival this year, Jesus & Me in Cordele, GA.  Man, April has been full:  The 

Vietnam Vets wall came to Thomaston and several of the West Central and Phenix City members rode up in support. 

 
A couple weeks later they had a 

Welcome Home Parade that we were 

able to participate it.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We would like to welcome 

Charles and Sheree Boatwright 

into our family. 

We want to congratulate Judge and Robin Pullian on their 

wedding and welcome Robin to our family as our latest 

member also.   
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So many more upcoming events and rides.   

Blessings til Nationals.   

 
Scotty Jones     

Pres. West Central GA                                                                  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

× Idaho/Oregon 
 

× Louisiana, Swamp (Hammond) 
 

× Louisiana, Southwest 
 

× Maine, York County 
 

× Maryland  

 
Hello Brothers and Sisters 

 
The Maryland Chapter has been reaching out to the biker community to spread God's Word.  A few of us attended the 

Louisa Biker Sunday on April 26, with the members of our VA Chapter.  Also the Biker Sunday in Capitol Heights, MD 

on May 3rd, with a few members from the VA Chapter.  We also will be attending on Saturday, May 9, A Ride for 
Pregnant Teens; and Main Street Festival in Laurel, MD to spread God's Word. 

 

Also we have been working with Old Glory Harley Davidson in Laurel for the Biker Bash on August 1st. Please see the 
attached flyer.    

 

Hope to see you at the Biker Bash on August 1st, in Maryland. 

 
God Bless 

Rick Holmes 

The ceremony to honor the vets afterwards was 
awesome.  Again, we just want to say "Thank  you" 

to everyone who has served our country and 

protected our freedom.  We were able to help the 
Red Knights support a young paramedic that was 

severely hurt in a motorcycle accident 

Our first event that we hosted this year was going to be a Bikers 
4 Kids Marble Run to raise money for kids to be able to go to 

summer camp.  Of course it rained all morning and only a few 

showed up.  But how faithful those few were.  We raised almost 

as much money as we did last year with 3x as many bikes.  I 
think the Lord was just testing us to see how faithful we would 

be and what a blessing he gave us. 
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× Michigan 

 
Blessings to all from the Michigan HSMM Chapter: 

  
Things are finally in full effect up here as the weather has broke / the bikes 

are running and we are out and about trying to get the Word out to as 

many as we can. 

  
We are still going strong with our monthly Pontiac Outreach and seeing 

the fruits of our labors coming to fruition and making contacts in the  

community and have multiple events lined up to be at. 
  

We have been working on our 9th Annual Roadhouse event for August  

and are more than HONORED to have Marty and Jaime to be our guests 
this year. We are beyond excited to have them this year. Saturday the Mich. 

HSMM ladies are looking to set something up in conjunction with the  

New Wine ladies to have Jaime share and Sunday will be the full blown  

Roadhouse with Marty.  If you have the ability to come up please do - we will  
make arrangements for our brothers and sisters.  

  

The National Rally is coming up quickly - will have membersô items available so  
bring your cash!!!!!  We look forward to spending this time with our family and 

friends and wish everyone safe travels.  

  
Please pray for a few of our members / Edwin recently had shoulder surgery and  

was brave enough to ride with Tippy to the Outreach (additional pray requested for  

Edwin and discernment here) :-) Also for Chuck Ike as he has been dealing with  

some possibly serious medical issues.   Praying for complete healing in Jesus' name.  
  

God Bless and ML&R from the Mich. HSMM Chapter 

   

Steve Christian 

President - Michigan Heaven's Saints M/M 

stevehsmm@gmail.com 

248-420-1841 

 

× New Jersey 
 

× North Carolina, South Central  
 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ who is worthy to be praised! 

 
Daytona Bike Week was awesome and weôve been having some nice weather in the Carolinaôs for most all of the events 

going on!  The Spring Thunder In The Smokies is our next big rally that all the NC Chapters will be setup at in Maggie 

Valley, NC 5/1 ï 5/3. Looking forward to several ministry opportunities! 

 
Some religious people may not agree with us going out into the highways  

and hedges to reach the lost. They wonder why we would go where the  

so-called sinners and riff-raff are. Some are comfortable staying within the  
confines of the church and not venturing out. The word says that Jesus came 

to the sick, not to those who need a doctor. My thoughts are that we are the  

Physicianôs Assistant and the great Physician, Jesus is the cure! Letôs lead  

them to Jesus! 

mailto:stevehsmm@gmail.com
tel:248-420-1841

